
September 1, 1977

Dear IVvv**
The enclosed poster will inform you of a special event 
which we are presenting to celebrate the publication 
of a catalog of our photography collection.

It would be very nice if you could be with us on this 
occasion and you are, herewith, cordially invited.
We will be pleased to waive the registration fee for 
the Symposium if you can come.

Sincerely,

Director, Sheldon Memorial Art Gallery

R.S.V.P. (b02) 1+72-2U61


